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A MESSAGE FROM PREMIER DOUG FORD 
 

Welcome to the Fourth Toronto Dragon Festival.  
 
For Chinese Canadians, this is an occasion to express pride in their 
heritage and to share the beauty of their artistic traditions with 
Canadians of all backgrounds. 
 
Ontario is proud to be home to vibrant and flourishing Chinese 
communities whose members have contributed greatly to our 
province’s growth and prosperity.  
 
Best wishes for another successful festival. Have a wonderful time.  
 

 
Doug Ford 
Premier 
 
 

 


